
Special Planning Board Meeting 

October 10 2018 

Members present; Karen Bacchiocchi, Ed Ryan, Richard Legere, Pat Williams, Jane Lansing and 

Kevin McDonald. Also present C.E.O. Ron McAllister. 

Absent; Al Broyer 

Others present; Bill Paulman, Sarah Clemmons, Al and Dean Streans, Mike Morse from the 

State of Maine, Mr and Mrs Johnson, Tom Mckenzie, Diane Carraciolo, Lee Connery, Don 

Griggs, Stan Tupaj, Heinrich Wurm, Bill McCormack, Mr and Mrs Bender, Steve Rivers, 

Wendall Fletcher, Ann Marie McCormack, Tim Sheehan, Sam Oran's, Virginia Gray and Gene 

Spender. 

The meeting was held at the Lovell Library and was called to order by Chairman Ryan at 

7:00pm. 

Chairman Ryan introduces Mr Mike Morse from Maine D.E.P. Who is here to field questions 

and provide information concerning shore line zoning. Chairman Ryan passes out page 22 of the 

ordinance book and gives a brief history as to how the ordinance was adopted in 2015, with no 

amendments since. Questions ensue for the Planning Board and Mr Morse. The majority of the 

questions center on the ordinance itself and not on how we move forward. There is frustration 

among many in attendance. Mr Morse answer all questions and provides insight as to what is 

happening on the State level. China Lake is an example of Planning Board failure. A petition 

with 81 signatures is presented to the Board asking to revert to the State standard and demanding 

action within 35 days. The frustration becomes more apparent and the beating of a dead horse 

continues.  

Meeting is adjourned at 8:30 pm 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald 


